Participating in the Plywood Cup over the last four years has been a very
positive experience for the staff of Clifton Associates Ltd. It is a
terrific event, as it offers the opportunity for staff to participate in
something that is unique, challenging and rewarding. There is no other
competition like it in the province, and only one other like it in Canada.
And we feel our location in Wascana Park is ideal for this event.

Not only does the Plywood Cup support the community by donating proceeds to
local charities, but it's extraordinarily easy to participate in. Compared
to some other events that require a larger group of people, the Plywood Cup
requires a team of four, which is very simple to organize. Add this to the
fact that anyone can participate, and it is a definitely an event people
should consider joining. All that is needed is a little imagination and a
desire to show off your boat building skills, and the rest takes care of
itself.

We are very pleased with the ease of fundraising for this event as well. The
organizers have a great set up for fundraising through the Hospitals of
Regina website which makes the donation process quick and efficient.

The Plywood Cup is a world class competition right here in Regina, and is an
event our staff look forward to every year. It's popularity continues to
increase and it is great to see how the boat designs are continuing to
evolve. The Regina Progress Club does a phenomenal job organizing this event
and race day is a guaranteed good time - we look forward to participating in
this event again this summer.

Regards,

Jason Gasmo

Vice President

Clifton Associates Ltd.



